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Dear Colleagues, Fellow Survivors, and Friends:
We are deeply saddened to share with you that John Thompson

passed away in the hospital, earlier this week, from cancer.
We don't have any words to express how much we will miss

John. For nearly 15 years he was The Morris Center's primary
point of contact to countless survivors, therapists, and family

members who reached out to us for help. John was, in so many
ways, our trusted advisor when it came to ASCA training and
outreach. He was a kind man - always here for survivors who
just needed someone to talk to, and untiring in his service to

The Morris Center.
We mourn his passing and the loss of a good friend, colleague,

and courageous activist for healing from child abuse in our
world.

We'll close with John's signature quote:  

http://www.ascasupport.org/
https://conta.cc/2zmlRNY
https://conta.cc/2MFk0Xs


"Only the dead have seen the end of war and child abuse."
Rest in peace, John.

The Morris Center will host a memorial/tribute for John via
Zoom on Sunday June 14th from 11am - 12:30pm PDT. 

Please RSVP via email to John@ASCA.Cloud
If anyone wants to share something about John, or images that

remind them about John, they can do so via this email. 

Sincerely,
Jessy Keiser

President, The Norma J. Morris Center Board of Directors
http://www.ascasupport.org/

The Morris Center for Healing from Child Abuse, PO Box 281535, San
Francisco, CA 94128
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